
   
                                                                                                                            Friday 14th June 2019 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                                  Welcome back to the second half of summer term, I hope you enjoyed the longer spring break. 

There are lots of events and activities planned for the next few weeks that we hope you will enjoy. 

Well done to Mrs Hughes who completed the Jurassic Coast Challenge last weekend in a brilliant time of 25:11:34! 

Starting close to Poole harbour the Full 100km challenge is a real challenge with over 2,650m of ascent (the 

equivalent of 2.5 climbs of Mt. Snowdon.) Mrs Hughes completed this challenge in aid of the Make a wish Foundation 

and her sponsor page can be found here Just Giving 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates: 

Non-uniform day: Friday 21st June, in exchange for a bottle  

Parent Consultations w/b 25th and 27th June (not including Year 6, these will take place in July) 

Sports Day: 2nd July pm (weather permitting) 

Transition day: 28th June, including time for parents to meet new teachers 

Summer Fayre: 4th July 5-7.30pm 

Open Afternoon and Arts week Gallery: Wednesday 17th July 1.30pm 

Leavers Assembly: Friday 19th July 2.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Class Groups 2019: You will find out which class your child is in on the week beginning 24th June via a slip given to your child. 

Please consider this information as personal to you; you will be able to meet with existing and new teachers to discuss your child on 

28th June.  

Parking: Unfortunately some parents are choosing to park on the pavement opposite school, this has meant that 

parents with pushchairs have had to walk into the road.  

PLEASE park safely.  

Bishops Tawton Primary School Newsletter 
http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/ 

 

With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 
On site After School Child Care -‘CABIN CLUB’ 

Mon-Friday  3.15-5.30pm  
£4.00 per hour including a snack 

Please call to enquire and book your child’s place for next term 

01271 343002  families@bishopstawton-primary.org 

 *Pre-booked places only due to staff ratio* 

------------ 
 

After school clubs next week 3.20-4.20pm 

Monday – Football Y3+, Running Y3+, Drama Y2+ 

Tuesday – Irish dancing (all ages)  

Wednesday – Soccer skills R-Y2 

Thursday – Netball Y3+, Computing Y3+,  

Board games/Construction (all ages)  

Music club (lunchtime) 

 

 

Pre-school news 

This week we have been thinking about our Dads. We have been reading the story 'My Dad' and talking about what we 

love about our Dads. We have made Father's Day gifts. We hope you like them. 

Our topic for the rest or term is Water. 

Please do not send juice in to preschool. From next week we will be replacing it with water.  

We have milk and water on offer throughout the day to drink. Thank you.  

 
 
 
*please check the lost property basket on the window sill, it's getting very full!  

Please name your children's clothes so that they can easily be returned. 
 

 

 

PTFA: HELP!  
Thank you to those of you who have helped so far with organising the Summer Fayre (4th July from 5-7.30 pm) 

This week the children are invited to create a Jam Jar for the jam jar tombola. We have included extra instructions with the 

home-learning o the website. (no sweets) Please send you jam jar to school by Monday 1st July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All donations can be added to collection boxes outside classrooms 

 

Non-uniform day Friday 21st June: Bring a bottle of something 
nice for the bottle tombola in exchange for non-uniform. 

Donations for raffle prize greatly appreciated: 
theme ‘Summer time, family outdoors’ 
 

Books: donations of good quality books for children and 
adults please 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/helenhughes100
http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/
mailto:families@bishopstawton-primary.org

